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Secretary .

hU.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 6' Q --

hWashington, D.C. 20555 ! g ,
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Dear Sirs:
s.t

in our haste to meet the August 22nd deadline for your

Invitation #79-121, we sent you testimony which contains the

statement (see page NRC Response 4):

"2) The potential for high dose exposure to the
thyroid has existed for the past four and a

"half years, ...

This statement should read: "four and a half months, ...".

We also realized that a photocopy was sent instead of an

original copy. Enclosed you will find a corrected original

copy of all the material that we sent you by express mail

on August 20, 1979. We hope these oversights have not caused

you inconvenience.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Lee B. Musselman
Health Committee
Three Mile Island Alert 3 ;o,
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